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UPCOMING EVENTS:UPCOMING EVENTS:
Fri 7 Feb

Assembly - Yr 5.6 Vavlas 

Thu 13 Feb
Yr 3.4 X - Excursion to Casuarina
Library

Mon 17 Feb
Yr 3.4 C - Excursion to Casuarina
Library
School Council AGM

Tue 18 Feb
Yr 3.4 F - Excursion to Casuarina
Library

Welcome to the 2025 school year. It has been great to connect
with both returning and new families over the past week. 

It was wonderful to see many families at our Wagaman
Welcome yesterday afternoon. Special thank you to the
fabulous Ms Melinda and Ms Darnette for organising and
running our sausage sizzle. Teachers enjoyed the opportunity
to meet families. If you couldn’t attend and would like to meet
your child’s teacher, you can either pop in after school one
day for a quick chat, schedule a time to meet through our
front office or connect via email. Classes are currently
finalising their term newsletter which will give families
important information about the term ahead. Your child’s
class teachers get to know them well throughout the year and
should always be your first contact for questions, queries and
concerns.



Wagaman Primary School acknowledges the traditional custodians
of the land on which we learn, the Larrakia people. We respect their
Elders, past, present and emerging. 
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It has been great to see our students settle to their new classes over the past week. Classes have been
focusing on establishing routines and expectations. We have started the process of selecting our
student leaders for 2025. At Wagaman, we work to provide as many opportunities as possible. This
includes School and House Captains, and Vice Captains, Learning Commissioners, Student
Representative Council (SRC) members, library monitors, compost monitors and tech monitors. These
groups are selected in a variety of ways. This Friday, our House Captains will be selected using a voting
process. Over the next 3 – 4 weeks, we will finalise all student leadership teams. 

Last week, we sent home our newly written parent information
booklet. This provides very important information about our school.
I urge all families to ensure that they read and review IT. If you have
any questions or queries regarding the information in the booklet,it,
please don’t hesitate to come and have a chat. If you did not receive
a copy, you can either come in and see our administration team or
access a copy on our website. 

This year, we have welcomed some new and returning staff. Ms Kenidee McNamara is teaching PE and
Year 5/6, Ms Zoe Morris is teaching T/1, Ms Rachel Kuhl is teaching Preschool Green Group and Ms
Teneale Ah Mat is teaching Early Years PE, Year 1/2 and T/1Brown. We also welcome Ms Cassie,
Gleglakos, who is our new Preschool Assistant.  

Our School Council will hold their Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Monday the 17th February. We
meet in the meeting room at the front of the school from 5:30pm with the meeting starting at 5:45pm.
We welcome all families to join the meeting. We do have two vacant council positions and would love to
welcome new members. If you are interested in joining and want to know more, come and see me at
school or attend the meeting. School council have a key role in governing the school and in recent years
have been responsible for the upgrading of various school infrastructure. They also play a key role in
the financial management of our school. There will be a general meeting of council following the AGM.
Council meets monthly during the school term and there are 8 meetings held per year. 

https://wagamanprimary.nt.edu.au/parents#parents
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From 5:30pm for 5:45pm start.
We have two vacant parent member positions
on our school council in 2025.

There will also be two executive positions to fill.
Chair person
Secretary

Looking forward to seeing you around school in 2025.

Kind Regards,

Mandy McKinnon
Principal

It is great to start our year with whole school attendance of 90%. Well
done, to 1/2 Colling, 1/2 Kneller, 3/4 Xu, 5/6 Mairou and 5/6 Vavlas
who currently have an attendance of 90% or above. 

It is great to start our year with whole school attendance of 90%. Well
done, to 1/2 Colling, 1/2 Kneller, 3/4 Xu, 5/6 Mairou and 5/6 Vavlas
who currently have an attendance of 90% or above. 
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The first few weeks of school have been very busy in 5/6 Mairou. We've enjoyed a variety of
activities, refreshing our knowledge of our school values, agreements and daily routines,
ensuring everyone feels comfortable and confident in our school environment. 

We’ve been learning a lot about each other and forming new friendships. We wrote letters,
created identity portraits, and participated in collaborative challenges that encouraged
teamwork and problem-solving. We even created posters with inspirational quotes to fill our
room with positivity!

It's been a fantastic start to 2025, and we're looking forward to all the learning and fun ahead!



Teamwork makes the dream work! Working collaboratively with Ms Kenidee

Thanks, Library Monitor, Lindsay for helping us borrow some
great books to read in class and at home!
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The Student Citizenship Awards recognise a student who shows a sense of
fair play, generosity of spirit, concern for others, cultural understanding,
positive attitude and involvement within the school and the wider
community.

The awards were hosted by Australia Day NT and the City of Darwin.

Congratulations, Josef, who
received a Student Citizenship
Award on Australia Day.

Congratulations, Josef, who
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Back to School payments have returned with every
student eligible for $200 to put towards educational
items and services. 

From books, stationary, uniforms and excursions, the
$200 covers a wide range of useful items and
services that will set your child up for success in
2025. 

Families, must redeem their child’s voucher by the end of Term 1.
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at the Front Officeat the Front Office

We would like to remind families of the
importance of making the voluntary parent
contribution to Wagaman Primary School.
 

Your contribution is essential in supporting
the educational programs and initiatives
that make our school a safe and positive
learning environment for all students.

Last year, funds were spent on purchasing
new laptops. 

We thank our families, for their ongoing
support.

$2,000$2,000

So far, our families have contributed... So far, our families have contributed... 

$3,700
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